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To whom it may concern

I am writing in support of the joint application from RACGP and ACCRM regarding
recognition of rural generalist medicine.

Rural generalists play a key role in providing safe local health care to their  communities. 

A single national rural generalist quality standard, that is easily understood, will assist in
providing ongoing healthcare to rural areas.

Kind regards
Dr Toby Brunckhorst
ACRRM Registrar




